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"Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021     
   Our Vision 

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus 

Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words ‘As I have loved you, so you must love one another’ (John 13:34). 

                       

 

 

 

31 October 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

FIRST COMMUNION AT ST MARY’S CHURCH & EXTRA CHOIR PRACTICE 

 
In preparation for their first communion on Sunday 5 November, we would like to invite your child to our 

choir practice on Friday after school, from 15.15 to 16.15. This will give your child an opportunity to 

practice the songs that the first  communicants will be singing in the church on Sunday with the school 

choir. 

 

Please give consent on ParentPay as soon as possible to confirm that your child can attend the choir 

session on Friday. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Ms Maseko 

Music Lead 
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